
Consent Agenda Item # 2025-01-C4

January 31, 2025

SUBJECT
Consideration of Approval to Authorize the District President to Enter into an Agreement 
with Collin County Election Services and Appoint the Chief Deputy Early Voting Clerk

RECOMMENDATION
 The District President recommends contracting with the Collin County Elections Services 
and appointing the Collin County Elections Administrator as the Chief Deputy Early Voting 
Clerk for the May 3, 2025, Election and, if required, the Run-Off Election.

RATIONALE
To manage the college’s election processes for the May 3, 2025 election, it is 
recommended that the College continue its past practice of contracting with Collin 
County Elections Services and appoint the Collin County Elections Administrator as the 
Chief Deputy Early Voting Clerk for the May 3, 2025, Election and, if required, the Run-
Off Election.

RESOURCE PERSONNEL
Melissa Irby, Chief Financial Officer

Respectfully Submitted By:

Melissa Irby, Chief Financial Officer


